
You are cordially invited to attend the 

W-FL BOCES

Arts-in-Education 
 Informational Reception 

Hosted by: Mary Harvey, Enrichment Coordinator 

Date: October 24, 2018

Time: 3:30 pm – 4:45 pm 

Where: The Conference Center at 

Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES 

131 Drumlin Ct., Newark 

This reception will provide important information 

about the updated AIE Request form as well as what

the Enrichment services provide and the process to 

receive aid on your arts and enrichment activities.  

Those who will benefit from this reception are: 

 District AIE Representatives who are
new to the role

 School Business Officials

 Principals

 Teachers of the Arts

RSVP by completing this form by Oct. 19th. 

https://goo.gl/forms/axoLph8yhObuSJvx2

  Refreshments will be provided! 

https://goo.gl/forms/axoLph8yhObuSJvx2



